
 

12                    TheThe South Marysburgh MirrorMirror    

 
 
 

Printcraft 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Our 2012 regular season  
is now over. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
visited the Bistro and Burger 

Bar, or participated in our 
special events. You made 2012 

another great year! 
 

I am now closed and off for  
a brief holiday.  

 

Watch the December Mirror 
for details about  

 

A Swedish Christmas Buffet! 
& 

The New Year’s Gala Evening! 
 

Thank you again, 
 

Chris and Staff 

3048 County Road 10, Milford 
613.476.0004 


